CEDARWOOD ASSOCIATION

President 364 Weston St. Norman Neu 893-4663

Vice President Judy O'Neil 24 Cedarwood Ave. 894-2975



Secretary 17 Hamilton Rd.

Treasurer 35 Virginia Rd. Amy Eastwood 893-3783

Karen Walz 894-0146

JUNE 1987

SCHOLARSHIP

The Cedarwood Association Scholarship was increased from \$300 to \$400. Congratulations to Deborah E. Monahan and Jeffrey C. Gately who were each awarded a \$200 scholarship by the Cedarwood Association. Deborah recently graduated from Waltham High School and Jeffrey from St. Patrick's High School in Watertown. We wish them both success in college!

RAFFLE: RED SOX TICKETS! We are holding a raffle and all proceeds will go to the 1988 Scholarship Fund! Norm Neu has donated a pair of excellent lower, field box seats for a game with the Seattle Mariners on Medday, July 26 at 1.00. Raffle tickets are \$1 each, 6 for \$5 and will be available from Norm Neu, Judy 0'Neil, or Ellie Lyman from June 10-27. The winning ticket will be drawn at the picnic on June 27.

PICNIC

The date of the annual Cedarwood picnic has been changed to Saturday, June 27. It will be held at the playground from noon to 3:00 p.m. Hot dogs, hamburgers, chips and soda will be served. There will be games for the children. Please bring chairs or a blanket.

The picnic is free of charge to 1987 Association Members. Dues may be paid on or before the day of the picnic.

We need long tables, a large grill and volunteers for cooking, organizing games and clean-up. If you plan to attend and/or can lend a hand or some equipment, please return the picnic form to Amy Eastwood, 17 Hamilton Rd., or Ellie Lyman, 340 Florence Rd.

PLAYGROUND CLEANUP In order to assure glass-free surroundings at the picnic, we are holding a clean-up on Thursday, June 25 from 10:00 a.m. to noon. If you're free, grab a rake, gloves and trash bags and meet us at the playground. (Raindate: June 26)

PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENT New equipment is coming! Sandy Place of the Parks and Recreation Department assures us that it will be in place sometime this summer!

			_		
PICNIC					
We're coming!	Names	Address	_		
Phone	#of adults	s# and ages of children	_		
I/We can help:	Cook	Games Clean up			
I can provide:	A grill	_ A table			
I would like to	help with th	he clean-up on June 25			

(Please return to Amy Eastwood, 17 Hamilton Rd. by June 20)

TRAFFIC	Please honor the "no right on red" sign at the Cedarwood Ave./Weston St. intersection. Residents on Weston St. rely on the break in traffic to get out of their driveways. Also, vehicles continue to speed through the neighborhood. Please slow down. Thank You!			
SOFTBALL	We regret the delay of the start of the drop-in softball league. The games will be on Thursdays at 6:00 p.m. starting on June 11. Come on down to the playground for fun, exercise and certain laughs! (adults, over 18 please)			
EGG HUNT	The Easter Egg Festival held at the playground on April 11 was a wonderful success. Over 50 parents and children took part in the egg-citing fun and games!			
1987 MEMBERSHIP	We remind you to send in your dues done so. Thank you!	if you have not already		
	1987 MEMBERSHIP			
Name(s)	Phone			
Family Member	rship (\$5.00) Single Memb	per (\$3.00)		
Checks should	n with cash or check to Karen Walz, 3 I be made out to <u>Cedarwood Association</u>	on.		
	SERVICES			
Name	Address	Phone		
_	e these services:services:			
Return to:	Leslie Kilgore, 30 Harland Rd. Tel:	899-7346 (after 5:00 p.m.)		
~~				
		· · ·		
NETWORKING SERVICES	The networking Committee is in residents have been matched with oprovide a specific service such as yardwork, carpentry, handiwork, pldirectory will be distributed, but	full swing. Many Cedarwood others in Cedarwood who can babysitting, typing, mowing, umbing etc. Soon a Cedarwood		

Think of it: free advertising! If you haven't informed us of the service you can provide, or if you haven't told us of other services you need, do so today! It means \$\$\$ and more jobs for those who advertise with us.

names of even more residents who can provide services to others.

(This "free" service is for association members. Be sure that your 1987 dues have been paid!)